
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 

July 10, 2023 

 

Special Broadband Announcement Event 

  

• When: Tuesday, July 18, 2023, 1:30 p.m. 

• Where: Okaloosa STEMM Academy 

        379 Edge Avenue 

        Valparaiso, FL 32580 

• Who: Local elected officials, students from the Okaloosa STEMM Academy and 

senior leadership from the Okaloosa County School District and Cox 

Communications. 

• Why: Broadband is an integral part of our daily lives, but not all residents of 

Northwest Florida have access to fast, reliable internet service. Continuing efforts 

to create digital equity, Cox will make a major announcement regarding internet 

services along the Gulf Coast. The media is invited to help us celebrate this 

occasion.  
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